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[Company/Business/Store Name]

[Address of business]

[City, State ZIP]











[Month Date, Year]

Dear Neighbor – 
I am writing you on behalf of the non-profit [Your Grant Program’s Name]. Administered by local teens, [Your Grant Program’s Name] empowers young people to take action through funding youth-driven projects that reduce pollution, conserve natural resources, and/or save energy.

On [award ceremony date], [Your Grant Program’s Name] will hold its check awarding ceremony for winning applicants.  Your help with our event would go a long way to making our ceremony special for these motivated young people and their sponsors. [Name of a ceremony special guest, like a mayor, school superintendent, principal, etc., if applicable] will show [his/her] support for the program by joining us at the celebration to be held at [location] at [time].  Local press will be invited to photograph and report on the event.  We would greatly appreciate a donation of [requested items and amounts].  In return for your generosity, we will hang your company’s logo above the food table and mention your company’s contribution in our event program. 

Thank you for considering our request. [Your Grant Program’s Name] is a program of [your program’s nonprofit fiscal sponsor, if applicable].  Attached you will find the necessary 501c3 letter from the IRS.  If you have any questions or need further information, please feel free to contact me. I will follow up with a phone call within a few days. 

Sincerely,

[NAME]
[title]
[phone]
[email]
[program website link]
(P.S.  We hope that [Your Grant Program’s Name] will not only help the environment and empower young people, but also serve to bring the entire community together.  We are pleased that [store name] shares with us a commitment to [similarities in missions, like community involvement, environmental stewardship, etc.].)
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